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Thank you for holding a public hearing on LD 227 yesterday. Unfortunately, I was 
not able to attend but I write to urge you to support this important piece of legislation.

In order to protect the health of our state and the individuals who reside within it, we 
need to shield those seeking care, helping others to seek care and providers from laws 
that want to interfere with personal, private, medical decisions.   They should not have
to fear facing civil or criminal lawsuits from other states.
 
Right now, with LD227, Maine has the opportunity to protect providers of 
reproductive and gender-affirming health care who are critical to ensuring that all 
Mainers have access to the care they need.
Maine laws allow this healthcare and should not accept interference from other states.
I urge you to vote YES on LD 227.


